
Newark Beth Israel Medical Center, an RWJBarnabas Health facility, 
marked a historic milestone in its Newark Strong Project.

The construction of the hospital’s new 17,500 square-foot, glass-enclosed lobby is 

now complete. The lobby is the most visible element of the expansion that began in 

2019 and has transformed the face of the hospital, producing new state-of-the-art 

medical units, and creating more opportunities for engagement with the community.

“This Newark Strong Project a�  rms our commitment to delivering world class care 

to our patients, and an excellent experience to every visitor who walks through our doors. Last year, we opened our 

new state-of-the art geriatric unit, and we are on the verge of opening our new redesigned cardiothoracic intensive 

care unit, these new treatment areas along with the new glass-enclosed lobby, elevate the hospital experience 

for our patients and their loved ones, and there is more to come. By the end of 2024 Newark Beth Israel will have 

a newly designed and expanded emergency department, cardiac catheterization lab, and several new operating 

rooms,” said Darrell K. Terry, Sr., MHA, MPH, FACHE, FHELA, President and Chief Executive O�  cer of Newark Beth 

Israel Medical Center and Children’s Hospital of New Jersey. “The future is bright for Newark Beth Israel Medical 

Center and the future is here.”
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YOU HELP US CREATE A HEALTHIER COMMUNITY, AND FOR THAT, 
WE THANK YOU.

The new Giantomasi Family Community 
Room at Newark Beth Israel honors the 
family's ongoing philanthropy. 

Frank Giantomasi, Chair of the hospital’s Board 
of Trustees, and his family, dedicated $200,000 
to the creation of the new community room 
as part of the historic Newark Strong project. 
The Giantomasi Family Community Room is an 
800-square-foot meeting space, located on the 
upper level of the new lobby. It includes a 113-
inch drop-down screen with HD LCD projector, 
recessed ceiling speakers and a modern audio/
visual system including in-room cameras to 
facilitate state-of-the-art video conferencing. 
“As a son of Newark, I understand the tremendous 

impact that Newark Beth Israel Medical Center has on this city and, more specifi cally, on the South Ward,” said 
Frank. “Newark Beth Israel is more than a world-class hospital, it is a trusted community partner that is creating 
opportunities for local families, businesses and organizations to thrive.” To read more, scan the QR code. 

Newark Beth Israel Medical Center received $565K patient transportation grant

Newark Beth Israel received a $565K grant award from Local Initiatives Support Corporation (LISC) to 
provide nearly 2,000 Uber rides per month to patients as part of LISC's Equitable Health Access Fund. 
In partnership with Uber, PayPal and Walgreens, LISC created the Fund to advance health equity by 
addressing barriers to accessing health care and other essential services.

We are so thankful for this grant, which will make the highly-skilled
care and community programs at The Beth more accessible to all of
our neighbors in need.

The Spirit of Children Foundation, the philanthropic 
arm of Spirit Halloween, awarded $114,249 to the Child 
Life program at Children's Hospital of New Jersey 
(CHoNJ) at Newark Beth Israel Medical Center.

Since 2010, the Spirit of Children Foundation has supported the 
Child Life Program at Children's Hospital of New Jersey. Over 
the years the Foundation has demonstrated their steadfast 
commitment to bringing comfort to pediatric 
patients through donations totaling nearly a 
million dollars to CHoNJ.

To read more, scan the QR code. 

Donor support continues to propel Newark Beth Israel Medical Center into the future.


